Transmttal No: 90 LCM 196
Date: Decenber 3, 1990

Di vi sion: Medical Assistance

TO Local District Comm ssioners

SUBJECT: Insulin Pens

ATTACHVENTS: There are no attachnents to this LCM

The purpose of this correspondence is to informyou of the availability of
Insulin Cartridge Delivery Systens (insulin pens) as a potential neans of
reduci ng the need for home nursing visits for insulin dependent hone care
reci pi ents. Hone care providers are being notified separately of the
availability of this device. Insulin pens were added to New York State
Medi cai d Non-Prescription Drug and Medi cal Surgical Supplies Lists effective
August 1, 1990.

Insulin pens are self-contained insulin delivery systens that admnister

dosages of pre-nixed insulin. The entire unit is slightly larger than a
fountain pen. The insulin is contained in pre-nmeasured di sposabl e
cartridges. These devices have proven quite useful by insulin dependent

patients who could self-adm nister the insulin but who have difficulty wth
the preparation of the dosage.

You are urged to review your caseload and identify insulin dependent
patients for whomnursing visits are currently being used to prepare and
administer insulin and who could take advantage of insulin pen delivery
syst ens. Such clients would include those with limtations such as visua
or reading inpairnents that nake the preparation of insulin injections
difficult or who have conditions such as art hropat hi es t hat nmake
administering insulin with traditional syringes difficult but who could
self-adm nister a dose if it were available in a nore convenient or portable
form Patients deternmined to be potential beneficiaries of this technol ogy
shoul d be encouraged to discuss this possibility wth their physician to
determne the feasibility of this approach.
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Questi ons concerning this transmttal should be directed to R chard
Al exander, Division of Mdical Assistance, Bureau of Long Term Care at 1-
800- 342- 3715, extension 3-5654.

Jo- Ann A. Costantino
Deputy Conmi ssi oner
Di vi sion of Medical Assistance



